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JULY 2022 

Hope your summer is going as you planned. The heat does tend to keep us 
inside sometimes, but take time to enjoy the lake, fishing, BBQ’s, family and, of 
course, a little dancing! 

Upcoming visits – come join us! 

Saturday, July 2 – Maysville Wranglers – Stan Brooke (yes, he is planning to 
call this dance!)  
Saturday, July 8 – B-N-R Squares – Mike Hogan calling. (Plus 7:30, MS 8-10) 
Tuesday, July 19 – Heartland Squares – Jay Krebs. Collecting stuffed animals 
at this dance. 
Friday, July 22 – Dan’s Dancers – Dan Robinson calling, back at Our Lady of 
Mercy.  
Weekend HASSDA Festival – St. Joe, Mo. July 28-30. Check the website for 
detailed schedule of each day. Then end it all at B-N-R’s on Sunday, July 31. 
 

The Northwest District is planning the annual District Dance on Saturday, 
August 13. . See flyer.)  The club will provide a silent auction item and members 
attending should bring small door prize items and finger food refreshments. 

September 16 – Ramblers first dance of the next season.  

The Northeast District is hosting the next State Festival, Oct. 7-9, 2022 in 
Sedalia. The caller is Dan Preedy from Washington, and the cuer is Bob & 
Gerry Tevlin from St. Louis.  See web link.  I still have more of the raffle tickets 
mentioned in a previous email.  If interested, please give me a call – (816) 830-
0350.  
 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers: Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to 
turn in for money.  Edythe collects Best Choice labels to send in; we get 
$30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to the dance! 
 Thanks to Eileen and John for bringing me over 800 labels, so I got to send 
in a bag and am waiting for our check for $30 to arrive! 

Edythe 

https://www.squaredancemissouri.com/Missouri/Flyers/NWDistrict/
https://www.squaredancemissouri.com/Missouri/Flyers/MissouriFestival/

